From: Gielen Tristan

Sent: 20 May 2016 09:34

To: Planning

Subject: 2016/1757/P-TfL comments
Dear Jenna

Transport for London (TfL) is notified of the above mentioned application. | was unsure who to direct these
comments to in Camden Planning so | trust this correspondence will be forwarded to the to the case officer. TfL is
not concerned with the application except for cycle parking provision. It is unclear whether staff, servicing and
waorking on the antenna installation, would be cycling to the site. In any case the developer and Council should
consider whether it is reasonable to provide at least one long stay cycle space either on street or within the confides
of the building.

TfL has no further comment.

Regards

Tristan Gielen | Planner | Borough Planning
TfL Planning, Transport for London

T: (020) 3054 7027 ( or ext 87027)
E:tristangielen@ffl. gov.uk
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